
Subject: Public Comment: 9 - Lake
From: john thomas <
Date: Thu, 4 Aug 2011 15:56:32 +0000
To: 

From: john thomas <
Subject: BAD redistricting for us!!

Message Body:
We live in the Big Valley area just north of Kelseyville, on the south side of Clear 
Lake. Most of Big Valley has been redistricted to the Garamendi district, but we have 
missed it by A FEW FEET (  Instead we are now in with Colusa county, 
which is not at all where we want to be. It makes no sense to not have us be in with 
the rest of the Big Valley district. WHAT were you THINKING?? PLEASE REMEDY THIS. 
Thanks.  
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